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“ELT: Teachers as Learners” 

Saturday, 29th April, 2017, Bahrain Polytechnic, Bahrain 

 

Call for Proposals 
 

Bahrain ELT Professionals Network welcomes proposals to be submitted for its fifth ELT 
conference “ELT: Teachers as Learners”. Please complete the attached Proposal Submission Form 

and send it to: bahrainproposals@gmail.com   
 

Proposal Theme/ Topics: 

 Conference theme: “ELT: Teachers as Learners” 

 Proposals that focus on good practices for professional development which may include the 
following areas: 

o Peer coaching  

o Action Research  for teachers development  

o Reflective practice  for teachers  

o Observation for learning 

o Giving and using constructive  feedback  

o Creative teaching ideas 

 

Please note that we are looking to present these topics in light of the Conference theme.  
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Proposal requirements: 

 Duration : 45 minutes only ( 35 minutes presentation + 10 minutes Q&A) 

 Proposals should be in the form of presentations, workshops, demonstrations or poster 
presentations. Please ensure that your proposal/ presentation are practical and not purely 
theoretical or lecture style. 

 Please note that only proposals from English Language Teaching Professionals will be 
considered. 

 Applicants residing outside of Bahrain will be required to cover their own travel and 
accommodation expenses. The ELTPN will not be offering sponsorship for presenters. 

 

 

 Only one proposal per presenter will be accepted. 

DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS SUBMISSION: 28th February 2017 

You will be notified of the result of your proposal by 15th March, 2017 
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